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December 7, 2018 
 
Dawn Richardson 
Richardson Construction CO. LLC  
3940 C.R. 119 
Hesperus, CO 81326 
 
Joe Kozimor 
Consolidated Constructors, Inc. 
P.O. Box 629  
Farmington, NM 87499 
 
Re: Amzak Pit, Permit No. M-2003-003, Application for Transfer of Mineral Permit and 

Succession of Operator (SO-02), Denial  
 
Dear Mrs. Richardson and Mr. Kozimor, 
 
On November 6, 2018 the Division approved the request for a 30 day extension for the Amzak 
Pit, Permit number M-2003-003, Succession of Operator, SO-02.  The extension request was 
made to allow the outstanding items outlined in the Adequacy Letter dated May 25, 2018 to be 
addressed.  The decision date was Wednesday December 5, 2018.  Those items were not 
received by the decision date.  
 
Therefore, the Division has denied your application for the Succession of Operator, SO-02.  Once the 
required materials have been obtained, please feel free to re-submit the application with all of the 
required materials necessary to complete the transfer.  If you have any questions, comments or 
concerns, please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at (970)-
243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
 

Cc: Barbara Coria, DRMS Bonding Specialist 
Ec: Nathan Barton, Wasteline, Inc.   
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